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“Together, with God’s love, we learn, nurture and grow, without limits.” 

 

 

After School Athletics 
After school athletics will be continuing after the half term break, starting on 
Monday 6th June. If you would like to book a place for your child, please complete 
and return the form to the school office. Email or paper copy are both acceptable.  

 
 

Kidz Club 
We are a children’s group who meet at St Aldhelm's Church once a month for stories 
and crafts. Everyone is welcome and we have lots of fun. This month we made kites! 
Our next Kidz Club is on the 26th of June at 10:30, where we'll be doing some drama. 
Chat to Rev'd Gemma or Mary Tindell if you want to find out more. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Finally,  
We hope that everyone has an enjoyable and restful half term break. Children 
return to school on Monday 6th June. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


